
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Year 5/6 Mixed Cricket Event – Tuesday 10th June 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the Year 5/6 mixed cricket event on Tuesday 10th 
June which will be taking place at Grimsby Cricket Club. 
 
The competition will be during school time. The children will leave school via bus from at 9am and 
will return before the end of the school day. 
 
Your child will need to come to school in their PE kit and bring a packed lunch and water bottle. If 
your child is entitled to free school meals and you wish for school to provide a lunch, please let us 
know as soon as possible.  
 
Parents are not invited to spectate on this occasion. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss K Nicholson 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
If your child is interested in taking part, please consent on MCAS under trips as soon as possible 
to secure your child’s place.  
By booking a place online, you agree for your child to attend the date above. 
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